
Yas.htm

Wanda Cassidy,Ruth Yates



  In Search of Your British & Irish Roots Angus
Baxter,1999 Whether you conduct your research in person
or by mail, this celebrated manual--now in its Fourth
Edition--will guide you in finding your ancestors in Britain
or Ireland. Noted genealogist Angus Baxter provides
detailed instructions for locating records abroad and shows
how easy it is to do it by mail or in person.
  Record Repositories in Great Britain ,1997
  Swept Under Human Rights Watch,2002
  Conflict in Kashmir and Chechnya Debidatta
Aurobinda Mahapatra,Seema Shekhawat,2007
  India-Russia Partnership Debidatta Aurobinda
Mahapatra,2006 Keeping in mind the Cold War period,
Indo-Russian relations were initially marked by
indifference but were later considered special. The
disintegration of the Soviet Union in 1991 and the
emergence of Russia as its successor led to a saga of
drastic changes not only in the domestic arena, but also in
foreign policy. This book highlights and traces various
aspects of Indo-Russian relations since their evolution,
including the major developments that occurred in this
area. The focus has been on convergence of interests in
post-Cold War period, including the global process of
change and development, the Kashmir-Chechnya
comparison, and the areas of convergence between the two
countries.
  Once Upon a Crime Wanda Cassidy,Ruth
Yates,2005-01-01 Did Goldilocks wilfully trespass and
destroy the property of the three bears? What crime did
the wolf commit against the three little pigs, and is the wolf
obligated to repair the pigs’ homes? Was Peter Pan guilty
of kidnapping? In Once Upon a Crime, students use
familiar stories to experience what it is like to investigate a
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crime scene, uncover important facts, weave together an
argument supported with evidence and witnesses, and
present their findings in a trial that simulates a court
hearing. They also learn about other ways of resolving
conflict, such as mediation, negotiation, and restorative
justice processes. Through these activities, children
engage in critical thinking, hone their literacy skills, and
learn about the role law plays in their lives and their rights
and responsibilities as citizens. This book offers step-by-
step instructions for conducting mock trials based on fairy
tales and other multicultural stories. Five complete trial
scripts are included for classroom use. Also included are
ideas for adapting contemporary stories into civil and
criminal trials, and mediation and negotiation activities.
Once Upon a Crime complements the authors’ previous
book, Let’s Talk About Law in Elementary School, which
helps teachers integrate law-related ideas and pedagogical
approaches into social studies, language arts, and science.
  Sport in Asian Society Fan Hong,J.A.
Mangan,2005-11-18 Linking sport to the emergence and
growth of modern Asian society this collection of essays
offers a lucid, original and highly readable history of
politics, culture and sport in the world's most populous
region.
  Sports web encyclopaedia C. Ashok,2005
  Perception and Cognition: Interactions in the Aging
Brain Harriet A. Allen,Katherine L. Roberts,2016-09-13
Healthy ageing can lead to declines in both perceptual and
cognitive functions. Impaired perception, such as that
resulting from hearing loss or reduced visual or tactile
resolution, increases demands on ‘higher-level’ cognitive
functions to cope or compensate. It is possible, for
example, to use focused attention to overcome perceptual
limitations. Unfortunately, cognitive functions also decline
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in old age. This can mean that perceptual impairments are
exacerbated by cognitive decline, and vice versa, but also
means that interventions aimed at one type of decline can
lead to improvements in the other. Just as improved
cognition can ameliorate perceptual deficits, improving the
stimulus can help offset cognitive deficits. For example,
making directions and routes easy to follow can help
compensate for declines in navigation abilities. In this
Topic, we bring together papers from both auditory and
visual researchers that address the interaction between
perception and cognition in the ageing brain. Many of the
studies demonstrate that a broadening of representations
or increased reliance on gist underlie perceptual and
cognitive age-related declines. There is also clear evidence
that impaired perception is associated with poor cognition
although, encouragingly, it can also be seen that good
perception is associated with better cognition.
Compensatory cognitive strategies were less successful in
improving perception than might be expected. We also
present papers which highlight important methodological
considerations that are required when studying the older
brain.
  Yes I Can, (Sí, Yo Puedo) Catherine Marrs
Fuchsel,2017-11-09 The Sí, Yo Puedo (SYP) program
manual is a step-by-step, culturally specific, 11-week
curriculum for Spanish-English graduate level licensed
mental health professionals (e.g., clinical social workers,
professional counselors, family and marriage therapists,
psychologists). Sí, Yo Puedo is Yes, I Can in English. The
empowerment program is designed to provide education,
promote self-esteem, prevent domestic violence, and help
readers understand healthy relationships within a cultural
framework. Participants meet weekly for two hours and
examine topics addressing issues related to immigrant
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Latina women's sense of self, characteristics of healthy
relationships and dating, keys to understanding the
dynamics of domestic violence, and ways to access
resources. The program manual includes structured
sessions with goals and objectives, in-class self-reflection
drawing and writing exercises, and handouts for the
weekly topics. Upon completion of the SYP program,
immigrant Latinas and Latinas in general will be
empowered to examine current relationships and their self-
esteem, and to potentially make changes in their lives.
  Handbook of Revolutions in the 21st Century Jack A.
Goldstone,Leonid Grinin,Andrey Korotayev,2022-05-19 The
21st century has witnessed a considerable and increasing
number of political revolutions around the world. This
contradicts the popular belief of many experts in the 1970s
that revolutions occurred mainly in monarchies and
empires. Instead, the revolutions of this century have
several new characteristics, which call for a renewed
analysis of the subject. This handbook offers a comparative
perspective on the new wave of revolutions of the last
decade. Presenting case studies on the color revolutions,
the Arab revolutions of 2010–2011, and the global wave of
revolutions in 2013–2018 that spanned regions ranging
from Africa to the Caucasus, it offers a better
understanding of the varied forms, features, and historical
backgrounds of revolutions, as well as their causes.
Accordingly, it highlights recent revolutions in their
historical and world-systems contexts. The handbook is
divided into seven parts, the first of which examines the
history of views on revolution and important aspects of the
theory of revolution. The second part analyzes revolutions
within long-term historical trends and in their world-
system contexts. In turn, the third part explores specific
major revolutionary waves in history. The fourth part
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analyzes the first revolutionary wave of the 21st century
(2000–2009), the so-called color revolutions, while the fifth
discusses the second wave – the Arab Spring (2010–2013) –
as an important turning point. The sixth part is dedicated
to analyzing revolutions and revolutionary movements
beyond the Arab Spring and some revolutionary events
from the third wave that began in 2018. The seventh and
final part offers forecasts on the future of revolutions.
Given its scope, the book will appeal to scholars and
students from various disciplines interested in historical
trends, sociopolitical change, contentious politics, social
movements, and revolutionary processes involving both
nonviolent campaigns and political violence. Once again,
this volume demonstrates the kind of open-minded,
systematic analysis that the field of revolutionary studies
requires. (Prof. George Lawson, Department of
International Relations, Australian National University
Canberra)
  Ukraine’s Nuclear History Polina
Sinovets,2022-02-13 This book presents a comprehensive
overview of Ukraine's nuclear history, beginning from its
experiences within the Russian Empire in the early 20th
century, through the Soviet period, to the emergence of
Ukraine as an independent state that inherited the world’s
third-largest nuclear arsenal. The book discusses the
development of the nuclear infrastructure on Ukrainian soil
and offers a rich and nuanced background of how Ukraine
became an important and integrated part of the Soviet
nuclear infrastructure. It further analyzes Ukraine's
nuclear disarmament based on extensive primary source
material and places the Ukrainian nuclear reversal process
in a larger international political context where Russia ́s,
the United States, and other players ́ actions are
interpreted in the light of the impact on the current
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nuclear non-proliferation regime. Finally, the book
presents the nuclear-related development after the nuclear
disarmament. It describes the integration of Ukraine into
the international community and the role of nuclear power
in the energy mix of the nation today. Concluding, Ukraine
́s adaptation to the new security situation after the Russian
annexation of Crimea is described and discussed. This
volume is a must-read for scholars, researchers, students,
and policy-makers interested in a better understanding of
Ukraine's nuclear history, the political background of the
conflict in Eastern Ukraine, as well as of security studies
and international relations in general. The work on this
book has been supported by the Swedish Radiation
Authority (SSM) in the Nuclear History of Ukraine Project
(2015-2019).
  Bildungsmigranten aus dem subsaharischen Afrika in
Moskau und St. Petersburg: Selbst- und Fremdbilder
Svetlana Boltovskaja,2016-11-15 Die Sowjetunion bildete
Hunderttausende junge AfrikanerInnen aus. Heute lebt in
Moskau und St. Petersburg eine zahlenmäßig kleine, aber
aktive afrikanische Community, deren Kern aus
ehemaligen Bildungsmigranten besteht. Diese
interdisziplinäre Studie erweitert das Untersuchungsgebiet
der internationalen Black Studies auf Russland. Sie
beschäftigt sich mit der Geschichte der Bildungsmigration
aus dem subsaharischen Afrika und fokussiert vor allem die
postsowjetische Zeit, in der eine wirtschaftliche und
gesellschaftspolitische Transformation in Russland sowie in
afrikanischen Staaten stattfand. Um wirtschaftliche,
rechtliche, soziale und kulturelle Aspekte der afrikanischen
Bildungsmigration besser zu verstehen, werden
sowjetische bzw. russische Afrika-Diskurse untersucht
sowie empirische Daten aus den zwischen 2006 und 2010
durchgeführten Interviews mit Experten, Aktivisten
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afrikanischer Organisationen und Bildungsmigranten
ausgewertet. Welche Faktoren bestimmen die
Zuwanderung und Lebenssituation afrikanischer
Bildungsmigranten und ihre Interaktion mit der
Bevölkerung Russlands? Welche Afrika-Diskurse
existierten in der Sowjetunion? Wie verwandelten sie sich
in der Populärkultur und in der öffentlichen Meinung nach
1991? Wie weit werden sie von alltäglichen Vorurteilen,
Stereotypen und Wertungen geprägt? Wie sehen
afrikanische Bildungsmigranten Russland? Wie begegnen
sie dem russischen Afrika-Bild und welche Auswirkungen
hat dies auf ihre Lebenssituation, Identitätsbildung,
Selbstdarstellung und Überlebensstrategien? Diese Studie
versucht, all diese Fragen zu beantworten und ist für
Ethnologen, Afrikanisten, Slavisten, Historiker, Politik- und
Kulturwissenschaftler sowie für alle, die sich für die
Geschichte Afrikas und Russlands interessieren,
geschrieben.
  Personnel Recovery and Accounting ,2004
  Tracking Down Your Ancestors Harry Alder,2002
Researching your family history can be an absorbing
hobby, or a one-off project that your whole family will value
and build on. This book is packed with ideas about the
different aspects of genealogy and the main free or low
cost resources available to help you in your quest.
CONTENTS: Getting started - online family searching -
harnessing internet sources - tearless transcribing -
organised support - vital public records - interpreting old
records - getting to know your ancestors About the author
Dr Harry Alder is a prolific writer and long-time
researcher. Here he passes on his passion for genealogy,
his first-hand experience, lots of practical tips and key
websites to support your research.
  Veins of Devotion Jacob Copeman,2009 Veins of
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Devotion details recent collaborations between guru-led
devotional movements and public health campaigns to
encourage voluntary blood donation in northern India.
Focusing primarily on Delhi, Jacob Copeman carefully
situates the practice within the context of religious gift-
giving, sacrifice, caste, kinship, and nationalism. The book
analyzes the operations of several high-profile religious
orders that organize large-scale public blood-giving events
and argues that blood donation has become a site not only
of frenetic competition between different devotional
movements, but also of intense spiritual creativity.
  Russia/Chechnya Human Rights Watch
(Organization),2002
  Religion in Britain from the Megaliths to Arthur
Robin Melrose,2016-02-12 The Druids and the Arthurian
legends are all most of us know about early Britain, from
the Neolithic to the Iron Age (4500 BC-AD 43). Drawing on
archaeological discoveries and medieval Welsh texts like
the Mabinogion, this book explores the religious beliefs of
the ancient Britons before the coming of Christianity,
beginning with the megaliths--structures like Stonehenge--
and the role they played in prehistoric astronomy. Topics
include the mysterious Beaker people of the Early Bronze
Age, Iron Age evidence of the Druids, the Roman period
and the Dark Ages. The author discusses the myths of King
Arthur and what they tell us about paganism, as well as
what early churches and monasteries reveal about the
enigmatic Druids.
  Eğitim Psikolojisi Asım ARI,2017-07-16 Bu kitabın ana
odağı eğitim psikolojisi olup içeriğinde eğitim psikolojisinin
tanımı, ortaya çıkışı, tarihsel gelişimi, felsefeyle bağı,
kullandığı araştırma yöntemleri ve kapsadığı konuların
genel çerçevesi gibi eğitim psikolojisini tanımlayan ve
açıklayan bilgiler yer almaktadır. Bununla birlikte eğitim
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psikolojisinin kapsamına giren ve öğrenme-öğretme
kavramlarıyla ilgili de kapsamlı ve işe dönük bilgiler yer
almaktadır. Gelişimin genel nitelikleri, devinimsel, bilişsel,
dilsel, kişisel, sosyal ve ahlaki gelişim ile ilgili detaylı
bilgileri bulabileceğiniz bu kaynak, gelişim ve öğrenme
arasındaki bağı anlamanıza ve uygulamada bu bilgilerden
nasıl yararlanabileceğinizi keşfetmenizde sizlere yardımcı
olacaktır. Öğrenme sürecinde etkili olan değişkenlerin
derinlemesine incelemesinin de yer aldığı bu eser, öğrenme
yaklaşımları ve öğrenme ortamının bu süreci ne yönde
etkilediğinin yanı sıra, öğrenenle ilgili değişkenleri de ele
alarak, bütüncül bir yaklaşımla hazırlanmıştır. Bireysel
farklılıkların öğrenme üzerinde ne denli etkili olduğu farklı
zekâ, sosyal çevre ve bireysel ihtiyaçları olan öğrencilerin
öğrenme süreçlerinin ne yönde farklılaştığı da ele alınan
konular arasındadır. Son olarak öğrenme çıktılarının
ölçülmesi ve değerlendirilmesine yönelik yararlı ve
yenilikçi tekniklerden bahsedilmiştir. Eğitim psikolojisi
alanında öğrenme-öğretme süreçleri ile ilgili kapsamlı ve
işe dönük bilgilerin yer aldığı bu kitap, öğrenme ve
öğretme süreciyle ilgili başta öğretmenler ve öğretmen
adayları olmak üzere herkese önemli katkılar sağlayacaktır.
Elinizdeki bu kitap, başta uygulayıcı konumundaki
öğretmenler, lisans ve lisansüstü düzeyinde ilgili dersi
alan, temel alan ve yan alan öğrencileri ve dersi veren
öğretim elemanları, meslekî yaşantılarında kullanmak
isteyen öğrenciler ve öğretmenler, kitabın alanıyla ilgili
araştırma yürüten araştırmacı ve akademisyenler için
başvuru veya başucu kitabı olma özelliği taşımaktadır.
  ADOLESCENCE EDUCATION GIRISH BALA
CHOUDHARY,2014-07-18 The young and adolescents are
an epitome of change, hope and progress. The lives of
adolescents are subject to global challenges faced by
information and technological revolution, changing
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markets and globalization, and specific changes taking
place in family dynamics, cultural traditions, religious
beliefs and other socialization practices. This book on
Adolescence Education assumes importance in view of the
likely impact of acquired skills and behaviours during this
period on an individual’s prospects in adulthood. This book
is an attempt to understand the broader context in which
adolescent lives are embedded. The theoretical perspective
presents a multi-disciplinary view of adolescence that helps
to understand the evolution of the concept of adolescence.
Presenting an elaborate account of adolescence as
experienced by young in India and highlighting the
challenges that emerge as a result of dynamic changes in
society, the attempt is made to identify the emerging issues
and concerns that impact the lives of adolescents and
provide a perspective to adolescence education. The
historical account presented helps to build an
understanding of the various socio-cultural forces that led
to the emergence of the existing Adolescence Education
Programme (AEP). The text presents the key features of
the present AEP that are imperative for its successful
implementation. The UN and civil society initiatives are
mapped with a view to locate the characteristic features
and thrust of various interventions. The text gives some
gleaning insights from available evidences regarding
execution of various existing adolescent programmes, and
existential realities of adolescents’ lives. The book is
intended for the undergraduate and postgraduate students
of Education, Psychology and Sociology. Besides, the book
is equally beneficial for the students opting for Psychology
at their +2 level.
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